
As an old lady who owns an apartment building for which I rely on for my retirement, I am opposed to 
LC 18.  Letting people not pay rent for another 6 months is horrible. I still have all my expenses and am 
required to pay property taxes, insurance, maintenance. In addition, the City of Portland still wants their 
taxes, the State their taxes and the Federal government their taxes.  
 
 Not only is this a bad idea for the short run, but a horrible precedent. 
Please vote NO on LC 18. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Leathers 
 


